GOVT. OF ASSAM
OFFICT OF THE PRINCIPAL, LHHAFLONG GOVT, COLLEGE,
HAFLONG, DIMA HASA®Q,

18-11-2024

In continuation of our earlier notification dated 02/11/2024 and
L1/11/2024 it has come to notice that many students of Higher Secondary 1
year (Arts, Science & Commerce) of the session 2024-25 has not done their
Registration. In this regard Students who have not yet done the Registration are
asked to do their Registration by 4.00 PM of 21/11/2024 (Thursday) failing
which the College will not responsible for their Examination Form fill up.

Matter is to be treated as urgent and important.

s

(DR. SARBOJIT THAOSEN)
Principal, i/c
Haflong Govt. College,
Haflong,.



